Our ski season is shaping up nicely, with lots of trip signups, early snow at many ski resorts, and favorable weather predictions.  We still have openings on several trips, so don't wait too late to sign up.  Check the website or our weekly SkiGram newsletter for the latest trip information.
Everyone knows that ski trips and other types of adventure travel involve a certain element of risk.  Each year we have several members and guests who have accidents and injuries and illnesses on our trips, some of which can require emergency medical care and hospitalization.  Air travel can also be risky, with weather-related travel disruptions and delays.  That is why this year we decided to make affordable trip insurance available on all of our flight trips.  We now provide comprehensive coverage for medical services, hospitalization, repatriation, travel delays, and lost luggage for only $20/pp.  Additional "cancel for any reason" coverage is available at extra cost for those whose busy schedules may disrupt their travel plans.  So when you register for a trip, check the box for trip insurance --- it's a real bargain!  You can also contact our favored vendor Travel Protectors about additional coverage.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Our current Ski Flight Trips co-Chair Ken Eng had a first-hand travel experience this summer where trip insurance coverage was a real life saver.  You can read about it HERE.   Don't let a similar situation ruin your hard-earned vacation!   Be safe, stay protected, and enjoy life to the max!
  
